
 

CPMC	General	Board	Meeting	Minutes	
June	10,	2020	

	
2019-2020	Board	Members		 Liz	Muirhead	–	Corresponding	Secretary		
Dave	Williams	–	President		 Ann	Ciliberto	–	Recording	Secretary		
Jen	Kline	–	VP1		 Dave	Williams	–	Treasurer		
Dawn	Wiggins	–	VP2		 Denise	Williams	–	Assistant	Treasurer	
	
THIS	MEETING	WAS	CONDUCTED	VIA	ZOOM	BECAUSE	THE	SCHOOL	WAS	CLOSED	BY	

ORDER	OF	GOVERNOR	WOLF.	
	
Present:		Dave	Williams,	Jen	Kline,	Denise	Williams,	Dawn	Wiggins,	Liz	Muirhead,	
Andrea	Main,	Shari	Sload/Brooklyn	Sload,	and	Gabe	Hughes	

	
1.	 Finances:	Denise	Williams	

• Denise	reported	that	there	is	$17,088.00	in	checking,	$499.00	in	savings,	$25,128.00	
in	the	money	market,	and	$1367.00	in	PayPal	for	a	total	of	$44,082.00.	

• Our	primary	income	last	month	was	donation	from	Whole	Foods	for	$1250	
• Our	expenses	last	month	were	for	tech	fees,	web	hosting,	internet	etc.		
• $5000	better	than	budget	–	leveling	out,	next	month	should	be	about	even	with	

budget.	
2. Next	Year’s	Budget	–	Dave	Williams	Waiting	for	Review	with	Band	Director,	

Approval	and	Board	vote.		Most	changes	were	due	to	COVID	19	Decisions.	
	

3.	 Fundraisers:	Jenn	Kline	
• Bingo	has	been	moved	to	August	16.	Need	to	sell	tickets	&	Helpers	
• There	have	been	no	car	washes	scheduled	yet	because	we	cannot	get	a	permit	at	this	

time	because	of	Covid.	
• Krispy	Kreme	fundraiser	Waiting	for	a	few	responses,	most	people	are	donating	and	

not	asking	for	refunds.		As	soon	as	company	allows	us,	we	will	do	a	fundraiser	again.		
Will	post	on	Facebook	a	last	request	for	responses.	
	

4.				 Summer	Band	Camp	–	Need	someone	to	oversee	who	can	help	plan	the	volunteers.			
	
5.	 Mr.	Hughes	joined	for	a	quick	update:			

• Currently	he	is	set	up	and	ready	to	go just	waiting	for	administration	to	prepare	for	
Fall.		IF	Season	happens	will	look	typical	–	MWF	Practice,	Camp	days,	Competitions.			

• Looking	for	new	people	–	If	we	know	of	anyone	that	is	interested	in	Marching	Band	
to	tell	them	to	go	to	the	CPMC	Website	for	contact	info.			

• Any	student	interested	in	a	Career	in	Music	–	reach	out	to	Mr.	Hughes	to	talk.                                                                                           


